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From: Tatiana Masloff <tmasloff@gmail.com>
To: NEWHALLRANCH@dfg.ca.gov

Date: Mon, Jun 8, 2009 9:55 AM

Subject: Santa Clara River

Good Morning,
This is a brief email to express my feelings as a Los Angeles resident. |
am in favor of preserving the the Santa Clara River and oppose the Newhall

Land and Farming attempts to proceed with its plans to obtain an Army Corp
permit.

Please consider my opinion and thank you for your time.

Tatiana Masloff, Registered Nurse
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Responses to Comments

086. E-mail from Tatiana M ad off, dated June 8, 2009

Responsel

The Corps and CDFG appreciate the comment provided in your letter. Your opinion regarding the Santa
Clara River and the proposed Project will be included as part of the record and made available to decision
makers prior to a final decision on the proposed Project. However, because the comment does not
address the content of the Draft EIS/EIR, no additional responseis provided.
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